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Chillaton Public Hall Trust AGM – 12 June, 7.30pm at The Chichester Arms 

 

The Trust is a registered charity, responsible for looking after the funds realised from the 

sale of the old village hall.  Its annual general meeting will be held as above and all villagers 

are invited to attend. 

 

If you are interested in the provision of amenities for the village, please come along and lend 

your support. 

 

Chillaton Fun Run! – 30 June, 11.30am in the Square 

 

Yes, it’s that time of year again when everyone can join in either running or walking a 2.6 

mile course around the village. 

 

Entry is £2.00 for adults, £1.00 for children, with the proceeds going to a local charity.  

Medals are awarded to all children taking part. 

 

You can get an entry form from the Chichester Arms or enter on the day. 

 

Milton Abbot Parish Council Meeting 9th May 2013 

 

The Parish Council gave further consideration to the idea of producing a local plan for the 

parish.  At its next meeting, it will decide whether or not to hold open meetings in Chillaton 

and Milton Abbot to gauge public support.  

 

If you know someone who needs some help to access the website or to join the 

mailing list and you aren’t able to assist them, please let us know who they are and 

we will try to help.  

 

Also, if you know anyone who you think would like to receive a copy of this newsletter 

by hand, then let us know by using the contact page and we will endeavour to get a 

copy to them. 

 

 

 

 


